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In-person voting is unnecessary and an attempt to disenfranchise voters. 

Oregon has a model mail-in voting system and must continue to encourage voter 

participation with it. 

At a time when state budgets can expect greater deficits it’s absurd to change from 

our existing cost-effective and highly successful elections process to a more 

expensive less effective process. 
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